
From: Gallagher, June
To: Chambers, Michelle
Subject: FW: EP Land
Date: December 11, 2020 3:58:25 PM

June Gallagher, B.A., Dipl. M.A.
Municipal Clerk                                                        
Legislative Services Department
Municipality of Clarington                                                     
40 Temperance Street, Bowmanville ON L1C 3A6
905-623-3379 ext. 2102 | 1-800-563-1195
www.clarington.net

-----Original Message-----
From: Dorothy Lawrence <dorothy.lawrence@sympatico.ca>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 1:59 PM
To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: EP Land

EXTERNAL

Dear Clerk:

We request that Clarington Council restrict its mapping of environmentally protected land to provincially mandated
areas and remove other discretionary EP land from your map.
We the tax payers are very concerned by this Councils continuance of this discussion about EP land after many of us
put much time and effort into attending meetings to express our views of not making additional lands
environmentally protected.
Sincerely William and Dorothy Lawrence
4675 Ganaraska Rd. Newtonville L0A 1J0

Sent from my iPhone
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